
Hearing Assessment Follow-Up 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

Thank you for attending your recent hearing assessment on [insert assessment date]. We 

appreciate your participation and commitment to maintaining your hearing health. 

Your assessment results indicate [briefly summarize results]. Based on these findings, we 

recommend the following follow-up steps: 

• [Recommendation 1] 

• [Recommendation 2] 

• [Recommendation 3] 

If you have any questions about your assessment results or the recommended follow-up, please 

do not hesitate to contact us. We are here to help you in both [Language 1] and [Language 2]. 

To schedule your follow-up appointment, please call us at [insert phone number] or visit our 

website at [insert website]. 

Thank you again for your time. We look forward to assisting you further. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


